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We were so pleased to be able to send Pastor Jason MacKay to India at the end of March through to the
beginning of April. As one of our new board members he was able to see first-hand the difference our
leadership team and ministry family are making. Hear it from him:
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What a wonderful privilege it was to visit the villages in the Kandhamal district of Odisha. The people are so
lovely, and the churches are thriving; the simplicity of their faith is inspiring, and their joy in Christ amid
poverty is a wonderful testimony. The team of evangelists, led by our main leaders in Odisha, is working hard
to support the local believers and reach more villages with the Gospel through caring for their widows,
praying for the sick, providing food for the destitute, leading bible studies and showing the love of Christ any

way they can.
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The daycare centers operating in the villages provide essential educational support to the children. The
numerous Rotary projects, such as the electric fence, the fishpond, the goats and pigs, the dug wells, etc.,
have successfully improved the quality of life for the people in Barakhama, Khajurigaon, Kasinipadar and
many other villages. Many people in the Kandamal district who have not heard the Gospel and are enslaved
to poverty. Itis only with your continued prayer and support that many more people can hear the Truth and
be set free.

It is amazing to see how God has taken the seed of faithfulness and willingness from Kell and Lorri and the
work of Grace Life Ministries and how it has grown and expanded to touch so many lives. It could not have
been accomplished without our many partners like yourselves. We are grateful for each one of your prayers
and financial partnership. We are excited about the days ahead and see there is still much work to be done,
and many projects are under way. We are expectant to send more teams to India in the future to continue to
work with our leadership team shining light, hope, and the love of Christ in such a dark place.

Please continue to pray for us as we transition and work together to fulfill the vision. Blessings!
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